
MARGARET BROWNLOW:  The funeral for Margaret  is  being held on 
Wednesday, 12 March 2025 at 10.15am at Springdale Methodist 
Church then at Gornal Wood Crematorium with refreshments at 
Springdale Church afterwards.  
 
GENERAL CHURCH MEETING:  The meeting planned for Sunday,          
2 March 2025 at 11.45am will not now take place.  A new date will be 
advised in due course. 
 
BECKMINSTER @100 BOOK:  Could we ask those of you that are still 
intending to add your special, notable or important memories of     
being a member/or belonging to Beckminster; and those of you that 
have any interesting facts about the life and work of Beckminster over 
time please be aware that we are now working to a very tight        
deadline and we need to have any information you would like          
included in the book by 28 February 2025.  Thank you to the many of 
you that have already supplied memories or information and we look 
forward to receiving additional information as soon as possible.  As 
with the previous messages, please give any information you have 
either to Sue or Graham Lloyd directly, or to Sue Lorimer in the church 
office.  Thank you. 
 
THE BECKONER.  I am trying to put together a complete set of our 
church magazine from 1999 - 2022 in time for the 100th.  I am short 
of the following - can you help?  Aug - Sept 2001:  Dec - Jan 2002:    
Feb - March 2005:  April - May 2007:  Dec - Jan 2010:  June - July 2012:  
Oct - Nov 2017:  Oct - Nov 2018:  Dec - Jan 2019:  April - Dec 2020:  
Spring 2022:  Many thanks John Pearson (01902 772171). 
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Worship and Fellowship      
Sunday, 16 February 2025                                                 

Student Sunday 

 

 

Monday 17 February 
9.30am - 12.30pm Office Closed 
1.00 - 3.15pm Take a Break 

Tuesday  18 February 
9.30am - 12.30pm Office Closed 
9.30am - 12.30pm Art Group 
7.15 - 8.45pm Yoga 

Wednesday  19 February 
9.30am - 12.30pm Office Closed 
9.00am Zoom Prayer Meeting 
9.15 - 11.15am WeightWatchers 

Thursday  20 February 
9.30am - 3.30pm Office Closed 
10.00 - 11.00am Move It or Lost It 

Friday  21 February 
9.30am - 12.30pm Office Open 
6.30 - 9.00pm Gateway Group 

Saturday  22 February 

Collect for the Day 
To ponder and pray ........           
O God, forasmuch as without 
you we are not able to please 
you;  mercifully grant that your 
Holy Spirit may in all things    
direct and rule our hearts;  
through Jesus Christ our Lord.  
Amen.      

Come and join us on                                  
Sunday, 23 February 2025 

Seventh Sunday in Ordinary 

10.30am Holy Communion   
led by Rev Dr Paul Nzacahayo 



 
                                                                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

10.30am Morning Worship                                                       
led by Miss Rosie Bryant 

Welcome and Opening Prayer 
 
StF 499   Great God, your love has called us here 
 
Prayer of Adoration and Confession 
 
All Age Reflection - Student Sunday 
 
StF 501   Help us, O lord, to learn 
 
Readings: 
 
  Jeremiah 17:  5 - 10 read by Stephanie Sherwood 
 
  Luke 6:  17 - 26 read by John Bate 
 
StF 244   Blest are the pure in heart, 
 
Sermon 
 
StF 351   In Christ alone 
 
Offertory 
 
Prayer of Thanksgiving and Intercession 
 
Lords Prayer  
 
StF 7   God, who made the stars of heaven, 
 
Blessing 

 

God of love, we pray for all who learn at any age or stage of life. You 
taught your followers over meals, on journeys and within their     
working lives. Inspire all who are learning, or who will pick up      
studying again this year whether they begin in confidence or in fear. 
Encourage them as they open books, access online resources, or     
attend lessons, lectures, or learning, of any kind.. Help them to know 
that we all learn differently and that they are not alone in their 
nerves, especially when there are exams or coursework deadlines. 
Most of all Lord, meet us today and open our hearts with the light of 
your truth. That we may learn of you.  Gracious God, accept these 
prayers  we offer, in Jesus' name.  Amen. 
 

 
We Welcome You                                         
to Worship Today  

                                                                                                                                                     
If you are here for the first time,   

please make yourself known to those 
around you, or to one of the              

Stewards or Minister.   
 

Our fellowship will continue after 
morning worship with tea and coffee 

served  in the Coffee Bar.  

SUNDAY SERVICES will be held in the Church Hall for our morning 
worship during February 2025. Unfortunately, live-streaming of    
services will not be possible during this time.  
 
ZOOM PRAYER MEETING on a Wednesday at 9.00am.  All are      
welcome and for further details please contact Sue. 
 
CHURCH OFFICE is now closed and will re-open on Friday,               
21 February 2025 at 9.30am. Please send any notices in the usual 
way.  Many thanks.  Sue. 
 
JANUARY COFFEE MORNING: Many thanks to all those who             
supported the Coffee Morning for Razom Ukraine Aid.  £86.80 was 
raised for this local charity. 
 
EMMAUS: Rev Peggy Heim has kindly agreed to lead this house 
group in the immediate future. Our next meeting will focus on the 
subject of prayer and will be held at 12 Wootton Road on      
Wednesday, 26 February 2025 starting at 2.30pm. All are welcome 
to join us.                                                                                                         
 
COFFEE MATES:  Meet Monday, 3 March 2025 at Albrighton Garden 
Centre, Newport Road, Cosford WV7 3EE from 10.45am - 12noon. 
Everyone welcome. June Sutton, tel. 07790272865. 
 
PAST MINISTERS:  As part of the Centenary Book we are looking to 
write a small piece about previous ministers (may only be a         
sentence). We are struggling for something to write about the     
following, Cecil King, Jill Hoodless, Sister Dorothy Taylor, Sue        
Huband and Alison Brookes. Would you be able to help please or if 
not perhaps suggest someone who could.  If you have something, 
please let Graham or Sue Lloyd or myself know.  Many thanks Tim. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

The Plants for February                                                 
are in Loving Memory of: 

Mr & Mrs Collins; 
Ron & Joan Beere; 

Tom & Margaret Cay 
Parents of Wendy Healey;                 

Ken & Evelyn Healey                             
Parents of Phil Healey;       
Mr & Mrs Reg Cheadle                  

& Mary Rose; 
 


